LEVY COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Planning Department

PO BOX 930

Bronson, Florida 32621

Office (352) 486-5405 / Fax (352) 486-5549

January 22, 2021
Dear Mr. Spell:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that your transmittal Public Hearing
for Petition number, LSA 20-01 is scheduled to go before the Levy County
Commission. The date that your petition will be heard is February 2, 2021 at
9:00am or soon thereafter.

It is recommended that you attend the meeting, as we discussed, to answer any
questions should any arise during the public hearing. If you have questions or
need additional information, feel free to contact us.

As required, the subject property has been posted and advertised in the January
14, 2021 edition of the Chiefland Citizen newspaper, notifying the public of the
scheduled public hearing on your item.

If you have questions or need additional information, we can be reached at: 352-
486-5405 or email: planning@levycounty.org.

Sir]cerely,

<
Stacey Hectus
Levy County Planning Director




